
 

Dear Parents/Carers,                       

 

The Schools Music Service has invited the Year One and Two children to the Bridlington Spa on the 

morning of Monday 8th July for the “Little Big Sing” as part of our music curriculum. 

 

We will be leaving school at 9.30am on coaches provided by Bus King Ltd.  All Health, Safety and 

Safeguarding Procedures will be adhered to.  We should return approximately 12.15pm and a hot 

lunch will be provided as usual. 

 

Parents are welcome to attend, but will have to make their own way there.  Tickets are available for 

parents on the balcony of the Bridlington Spa from the box office tel: 01262 678258.  They are £5 

for adults, £1 for children and free for under 5s. 

 

Please can you complete and return the attached consent form by Monday 1st July. 

 

Thank you. 
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